

Bristol Fire Department

Inter Office Memorandum

To:

Steven Contente, Town Administrator

From:

Michael DeMello, Fire Chief

cc:

File

Date:

November 15, 2021

Re:

License Recommendation, December 1 Council Meeting

The fire department has reviewed the transfer of Class BV license request presented as follows:

 Vanderhoof Inc. d/b/a Roberto's 450 Hope St. to Richard Corrente d/b/a Roberto's (New Ownership)

There is no objection to the granting of said license as described in the Town Clerk's memorandum dated November 12, 2021, provided the applicant is in compliance with all applicable laws, codes, ordinances, and/or other compliancy requirements.

is in compliance with all nents.

NOV 16 AM 9: 01

MERVEN CONTENTE
Town Administrator

MN CLERKS OFFICE

TOWN COUNCIL

DEC 0 1 2021

MEETING